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July 7, 2014 
 
 This year, millions of people are taking 2 minutes to do something to change their lives and those 
of the people they care most about.  This is a historic election year for Illinois.  Never before has there 
been so much at stake for Teamsters and the working men and women of this state.  By taking just a 
couple of minutes to fill out and return the enclosed voter registration form, you can do something 
simple to make Illinois a better state. 
 
 Many people don’t register to vote because of the politics of cynicism and division.  But 
Teamsters endorse candidates who support the values important to working families and the laws that 
protect our middle class.  Your vote really matters this election year.  All you have to do is fill out the 
enclosed form and send it in.   
 
 Even if you don’t care about politics, I know that you care about your families, friends, co-
workers and your livelihood.  Voting in this year’s election is the easiest thing you can do to make sure 
we prevent the failed policies of right-to-work and other anti-labor laws that have attacked workers in 
our neighboring states. 
 
 To help strengthen your voice, and the voice of all working people, I urge you to register to vote.  
If you are not registered, please take a couple of minutes to fill out the enclosed voter registration 
form and drop it in the mail today.  Also, make sure to give the other enclosed form to your 
spouse, family member or friend that needs to register. 
 
 If you have any questions, please give us a call at 618/233-0313.  Let me be the first to 
congratulate you on your decision to help make our state better. 
 
Fraternally, 
 
Scott  Alexander  
 
Scott Alexander, President 
 
 


